Fundraising Department

West End Lane, Esher, Surrey KT10 8NA

Tel. 01372 468811 Direct 01372 461832 Fax. 01372 469329 Email angelagrimes@pah.org.uk www.pah.org.uk



Supporter Ref: 202714

Dr Charlie Beardmore Penguins Against Cancer Fenwycks Tekels Avenue Camberley Surrey **GU15 2LA**

07 May 2019

Dear Dr Beardmore,

I am writing to say a huge thank you to the PAC team as you kindly chose to support Princess Alice Hospice once again by donating £5,000, which is incredibly kind and generous of you all. It's wonderful that you enjoy these sporting and social events each year, everyone here truly appreciates your hard work, commitment and dedication, and we wish you the best of luck with your upcoming annual contest for the Scanlan Cup, against Guy's Hospital RFC. It sounnds like it's going to be a great match!

It is only with the generosity of people and groups like yours that we are able to offer many different types of support at our Hospice and to the local community, be it palliative and end of life care, support for families and children experiencing bereavement or education and information for health professionals or the general public.

Every pound really does make a big difference and we are so grateful for your help. To give you an idea of how the money is to be spent, this donation could help to cover the cost of providing twelve overnight sessions of night nursing care to a patient at home; a service which we know is greatly valued by our community.

On behalf of us all at Princess Alice Hospice, thank you once again for your support and good luck in your endeavours.

With my warmest wishes,

Angela Grimes

Deputy Director of Fundraising

Ingela Gues

www.pah.org.uk









f Soin us @PAHospice